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Members of the Committee,  
 
I am writing in opposition to SB 2307. This bill infringes on First Amendment rights, 
causes undue expenses for our libraries, and attempts to solve problems already 
covered by rules and laws written to protect our children’s library resources. 
 
I urge you to please vote NO on SB 2307. 
 
Thank you, 
Shannon Krueger 
District 3 
Minot, ND 

 


